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WEINIG Raimann moves - 
And still stays in Freiburg!

The WEINIG Group is the world's leading technology provider in wood processing. Last year, the relocation of the subsidiary Raimann Holzoptimierung GmbH & Co. KG from Freiburg to Illertissen was under discussion. Now it is clear that Raimann will remain in Freiburg - and will get new, modern premises at the end of the year.

Production, staff and employees will move from Freiburg-Hochdorf to Malterdingen. The new location is only a few kilometers away from the previous one. According to Detlev Huber, Managing Director of Raimann, the Board of Management, together with the staff, has developed a viable concept to secure the site in Freiburg in the long term. 
This will be accompanied by extensive innovations and investments. The new headquarters will be comparable in size to the previous site but will be fully renovated and equipped with a modern warehouse and new software tools (including an ERP and PDM system). Together with other measures, production will become much more flexible.
The employees welcome the decision, which not only secures their jobs close to home, but also modernizes them significantly. For the Management Board, on the other hand, the decision is for one thing a signal that the challenges caused by Corona have been overcome. On another note, it is the logical consequence of the realignment with the viaWEINIG strategy and its consistent focus on the customer. The order situation in the wood processing sector is booming and with it the demand for products and solutions that enable this processing. In order to provide its customers with the best possible support, sufficient production capacities are needed, which WEINIG is expanding with this decision.
The move is scheduled to start in December 2021 and to be completed by January 2022.
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